
 

Next FALA meeting - August 28th at 1 pm at the  

Moreland's Farm, 671 E. Hwy 316 in Citra. 

 
The 2012 calendar is ready, amazing as that sounds! I would like to personally thank Cheryl 

Lambert for her hard work in assisting me in this project and all the page sponsors for the 

timely manner in which they got their photos to us. 

You may either click on the calendar photo above to go to the FALA website to view the entire 

calendar or I have also attached it, if you wish to download and look at it. This is FALA's main 

fundraiser, so please consider purchasing a calendar or two. The calendar is $8 to members and 

$10 to the general public. I will have them at the August 28th meeting at the Morelands, so you 

can save postage. 



 

FALA Alpaca/Llama Clipboard $8 each 

A great aid to have on your farm! 

A vital gift to give to new owners who purchase your animals! 

This acrylic, full size clipboard has alpaca/llama vitals for both adults and crias, including weights, 
temperatures, heart rates, respiratory rates and adult gastric motility. It also has a surface anatomical 

drawing identifying the body parts of the alpaca/llama. There is a line for you to write your veterinarian’s 
name and phone number and phone numbers for the University of Florida and University of Georgia 

veterinary hospitals for use in an emergency. A hole in the clip allows you to hang it where it can be readily 
accessible. Available for $8.00 each, plus shipping. 

Shipping for Florida only 

 1 – 2 clipboards $5.00 

 3 – 4 clipboards $6.00 

Outside of Florida, or for larger quantities, contact us at vollingvalley@aol.com 

Order a 2012 FALA Calendar together with a clipboard, and the calendar will ship with the clipboard with no 
increase in shipping. 

Also will be available at the Moreland's meeting!  
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A Note From Our President - 
Hi everyone, 
Well we are halfway through Summer. I want to thank the Vollings for all they did and sharing their 
beautiful location and church hall for the FAMACHA Clinic. It was a really good and informative event. 
We will have great knowledge to share with everyone. Bruce and Kathi’s llamas were so tolerant of all 
our poking and prodding. I also thank everyone who brought more than enough food for breakfast. 
What a great Llama/Alpaca community we have and it was really good to see everyone. The annual 
meeting is coming up in August at the Moreland’s and membership dues can be paid there or send 
into the Treasurer. Mary Rose 

Reminder - dues are due August 1st. If you joined in May or later you are good for the upcoming year. 
If you have a question as to whether you owe dues or not, contact Kathi Volling at 
VollingValley@aol.com Dues are still only $20. The best value in the camelid industry!  
Make the check out to FALA and mail to:  
FALA, c/o Volling, PO Box 613, McIntosh, FL 32664 

 

 

Thank you Bob Storey!  
We all appreciated that you came all the way from Georgia to teach this class.  
We know you care about camelids and their owners to do this for us!  
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Thank you Dr. Steven Murphy!  
You were educational but fun - as usual! 

There is a lot in this newsletter. Do not hesitate to email us for more information. 
vollingvalley@aol.com  

We will have magnets and bumper stickers also at the August meeting. Each farm member receives 
1 of each free and they are reasonable to purchase. Great for PR!!! 
More FAMACHA photos - 
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whoot whoot - good times! :) 

 


